
One-Day Delay of New Bedford
Residential Trash Collection
There  will  be  no  residential  trash  collection  on  Monday,
February 8, 2016 and ABC Disposal will be operating on a one-
day delay schedule for this week. Therefore, residents whose
normal trash collection day is Monday should put their trash
out curbside for collection on Tuesday.
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